
MONTHLY 

Planting Seeds of Hope  

Picture Day is Monday, March 17th Individual pictures will be taken, as 
well as, sibling and Pre-K Graduation pictures.  Families will receive the 
picture proofs on picture day with directions on how to place an order.  

We are selling Easter candy from The Boarding House for a Fundraiser. 
Every child will receive an order form the week of March 10th. All orders 
and payments are due March 28th, all payments need to be in check 
form only. The Center makes 50% of all proceeds. Delivery date will be 
the week of  April 14th, just in time for Easter! 

Spring Fundraiser 
March’s Birthdays 

1st-Miss Tiffany & Mackenzie S 

10th-Bennett N 

11th-Cecilia V 

12th-Alayah C 

13th-Liam Z 

20th-Charlotte H 

22nd-Lucah C 

25th-Thomas  S 

28th-Liam K 

31st-Miss Sarah 

Spring Conferences are the week of April 28th. Each family will have a 
phone conference with their child’s teacher. A form will go home with 
three date & time options for parents, the week of March 31st. The form 
is due Friday, April 11th. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

MENU ON BACK 

MARK YOUR  

CALENDARS 

EASTER EGG HUNT  

Sat, April 12th @ 11a              

We will have an egg incubator delivered and fresh eggs the week of 
March 17th in our Prekindergarten classroom. The baby chicks will be 
hatching the week of April 7th. This is a great opportunity for all of our 
students to learn about God’s gift of life. Please remember not to touch 
the eggs or any of their equipment. 

Important Dates: 

28th~Fundraiser  Orders &      
Payments Due  

9th~Daylight Savings Time 

11th~Pajama Day 

17th~Spring Picture Day 

21st~Family Surveys Due 

MARCH 

9th 

2025 

Spring Pictures 

Needed Donations 

We will be collecting plastic Easter Eggs all month for our Community 
Easter Egg Hunt on April 12th @ 11a. If you are able to donate some 
plastic eggs please place them in the container in the main hallway. We           
appreciate your help in making this large event possible. 

Family Surveys 

Baby Chicks 

A letter will be going home on March 3rd to all families regarding your 
intentions for your child ‘s schedule and attendance for this upcoming 
summer. Please read over the letter and return the bottom section to the 
office before March 21st. Thank you for your cooperation this helps us 
plan and best accommodate everyone. 


